

SIENA COLLEGE

11 October 2011

Mr Sam Garden D.I.B. Australia 9 Percy Street Heidelberg West Vic. 3081

Dear Sam

I am writing to you to express my sincere gratitude for the support you offered toward our recent conference.

The Dominican Education Conference was held over three days from the 24th to the 26th September. We were fortunate to have been blessed with good weather for the duration of the conference together with a much higher than anticipated turnout of one hundred and fifty participants in attendance. At the conclusion of the Conference, the delegates departed, having being enriched by a wonderful program that included great speakers, workshops and community involvement. We are pleased that the conference was a great success and value your contribution.

In recognition of your support, D.I.B. Australia's logo appeared on our program as promised. A copy of this is attached. In addition, on prominent display, was a stand-up banner that was organised with the logos of all those who supported us during the conference.

At our official conference dinner held on Sunday 25th September, Mr Lynch, the College Business Manager, spoke to all present of the wonderful support and partnerships the school had developed over time. Mr Lynch singled out each sponsor individually, highlighting the goods and\or services provided to the College in support of our goal in educating young women.

In my position as College Principal, I value the relationship that has developed between both yourself and the College and trust we will continue to engage with one another into the future.

Yours sincerely,

Galdor Robson-Garth College Principal DOMINICAN EDUCATION CONFERENCE 2011



We must dare to see what is before our eyes.

Conference Sponsors:







































